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BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION


Notice of changeS to scheduled BOND TEAM MEETINGS

TO

DUKE ENERGY FLORIDA, LLC

FLORIDA OFFICE OF PUBLIC COUNSEL

FLORIDA INDUSTRIAL POWER USERS GROUP

pcs phosphate – white springs

FLORIDA RETAIL FEDERATION

AND

ALL OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS

DOCKET NO. 150171-EI

Petition for issuance of nuclear asset-recovery financing order, by Duke Energy Florida, LLC, d/b/a Duke Energy


[bookmark: issueDate]ISSUED: December 17, 2015


	NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of the following changes to the series of Bond Team meetings previously noticed in the above-referenced docket:

	The Bond Team will meet on Monday, December 21, at 2:00 p.m., instead of on Wednesday, December 23, 2015, at 2 p.m.  The Bond Team will also meet on Tuesday, January 19, 2016, at 2 p.m., instead of on Wednesday, January 20, 2016, at 2 p.m.

PLACE:

		Gerald L. Gunter Building, Room 154
	Florida Public Service Commission
	2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
		Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850

Moreover, the Wednesday, December 30, 2015, Bond Team meeting has been cancelled.

	These meetings are part of a series of Bond Team meetings to be conducted on a regular, weekly basis. The purpose of these meetings is to allow members of the Bond Team, as authorized pursuant to Financing Order No. PSC-15-0537-FOF-EI, issued November 19, 2015, in this docket, to work cooperatively to establish the structuring, marketing, and pricing of nuclear asset-recovery bonds.

Except as noticed herein, and unless otherwise provided by notice, the Bond Team meetings in this series will continue to be conducted on a regular, weekly basis each Wednesday afternoon at 2:00 p.m., at the location set forth above.  It is not known at this time when this series of meetings will terminate; this series of meetings will be conducted until such time as nuclear asset-recovery bonds have been issued or until the Bond Team determines that such meetings are no longer necessary.  Notice will be provided when it is known that this series of meetings will be terminated.  Due to time constraints inherent in the process of structuring, marketing, and pricing bonds, supplemental meetings might be needed and scheduled on an expedited basis.  Notice of such supplemental meetings, if any are scheduled, will be provided by reasonable means.

[bookmark: VisualAids][bookmark: replaceDate]	By DIRECTION of the Florida Public Service Commission this 17th day of December, 2015. 



	By:
	[bookmark: signature2][bookmark: _GoBack]s/Hong Wang

	
	Hong Wang
Chief Deputy Commission Clerk


2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida  32399
(850) 413-6770
www.floridapsc.com

Copies furnished:  A copy of this document is provided to the parties of record at the time of issuance and, if applicable, interested persons.
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